
 

SAVE THE DATE 

 

8/4 -   7p - Board of Aldermen Meeting 
8/12 - 6p - National Night Out 

8/20 - 2p - Senior Social 
8/15 - City Hall Closed - Furlough Day 

9/1 - City Hall Closed - Labor Day 

CONTACT US 
 

City Hall (and after hours) 704.857.2411 
Public Works   704.857.0131 
Police (non-emergency)  704.857.2129 
Fire (non-emergency)  704.855.1269 
Park Office    704.857.4114 
 
Mailing Address: PO Box 8165 - Landis, NC 28088 

Visit us online:  http://www.townoflandis.com 

Monthly Points of Interest 

 
♦ The Board of Aldermen meet every month on the 1st 

Monday at 7p in the Council Chambers located at 312 

South Main Street in Landis.  The public is welcome and 

encouraged to attend.   

 

♦ The Senior Social is held every month on the 3rd   

Wednesday at 12p at the American Legion Building     

located at 412 North Central Avenue in Landis.  Lunch is 

served and games are played, please join us for this beloved  

monthly tradition.  

 

♦ Please take note that all Landis offices are closed the 3rd 

Friday of every month for an employee furlough day.  

When the 20th falls on this day, or on a weekend,        

customers will have until 5p of the next business day to 

pay their bills before late charges apply. This furlough day 

does not affect emergency services. 

AUGUST 2014 

!Notice to Customers!!Notice to Customers!!Notice to Customers!!Notice to Customers!    

    

In order to avoid disconnection, customers must make arrangements or have 

their past due (July) bills paid no later than  

Monday, August 11th at 5:00p. 

!!NOTICE!! 

ONLINE BILL PAYMENTS 

 

Customers making bill payments via online 
bill pay for accounts that have been            

disconnected must call City Hall between the 
hours of 8a and 5p, M-F in order to have    

service reconnected.  Calls for reconnection   
made after business hours will incur a $75 

fee. 

!!NOTICE!! 

CONTACT INFORMATION CHANGES 

 

Customers who have a change in phone 
number or billing address please be sure to 
contact City Hall to alert us of  these 
changes so that we may reach you more 

effectively.  Thank you. 

*PLEASE NOTE* 

We ask that the only business customers conduct online be payment of utility bills.  All other issues and 
inquiries should be made via telephone or by a visit to City Hall.  This includes things such as change of 

address, change of phone number, new service, billing questions, etc.  Thank you. 


